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Alicia Ferguson

From: Public Hearings
Subject: RE: 514 government street

-----Original Message----- 
From: Diane Townsend  
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 9:13 PM 
To: Public Hearings <PublicHearings@victoria.ca> 
Subject: 514 government street 
 
I have a few questions about the proposed development at 514 Government.   What type of club are they proposing and 
where do they expect people who visit this club to park.   As a neighbour I have noticed that parking is getting very difficult 
to find withal of the development in the area.    
Who do I address these questions to.  Unfortunately I will be unable to attend the meeting  
 
Diane Townsend 
Capital Park Preschool 
 


